
  

 

 

 

Bishop Wordsworth's CE Grammar 

School for Boys : Meeting for Parents 

this Wednesday 

 

 

Dear Parents 
  
On Wednesday at 7pm in the Sixth Form Common Room, Mrs Armstrong 

(Independent Careers Adviser) will make a presentation on ‘Student Finance For 

Parents’ (your son attended a talk last week). This is especially pertinent if your son 

has applied for university entry in September 2015.  We look forward to seeing you 

please just turn up on the evening.  The presentation will be no longer than an hour. 
  
Kind Regards 
  
R V Burnside 
Head of Sixth Form  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


